
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City Hall, Water Department and 
the Maintenance Department are 
closed for the Christmas Holiday –  
December 23rd & 26th 2016 – in order 
to celebrate the season with family 

& friends. 
 

We hope that you each have a very 
Merry and Safe Christmas! 

 

Sincerely, 
Sunrise Beach Staff 


